
To accommodate your children in optimal conditions, the hygiene measures put in place are 
as follows:

The temperature of staff and children is 
measured every morning before entering 
school.

Préfleuri works closely with the doctors 
of Villars (Doctor Loiret-Bernal and 
Doctor Baraschi) to ensure a medical 
follow-up and the well-being of each 
member of our school. 

The number of students per room has 
been reduced.

No visit allowed inside the school for 
prospective families, however, we are 
able to welcome families and show them 
around the outside of our campus. 
Wearing a mask is requested for each 
adult visiting us.

Wearing a mask is compulsory for our 
entire team and for children over 12 
years old. An exception is made to the 
daily life of the boarding school (after 
school hours).

Inside the school, play areas, 
vehicles, and sports equipment are 
disinfected daily.

Meals:
The entire team wears a mask during 
the student’s meals. Adults do not have 
lunch with children..

Disinfectant dispensers are available at 
each entrance to the school, in each 
class, in the vehicles and available 
during each excursion. Each member 
of the team strictly adheres to the 
health instructions and ensures their 
application.

Symptoms for day students:
Every family is asked not to send their 
child to school if they are ill.
Any student with COVID symptoms will 
not be accepted at school. A medical 
certificate stating that the child can 
return to school will be required. 
The boarding school team will apply 
the same rule for their boarders. 

This document will be updated regularly 
according to changes in the health 
situation and the directives of the OFSP 
(Federal Office of Public Health).
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Préfleuri strictly follows the recommendations of the OFSP which forms the 
basis of our references for the implementation of our sanitary measures.
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